
 
 
 
To our friends, 
 
The Clinic for Special Children continues to provide comprehensive local medical care, integrate 
science and clinical medicine and share knowledge to improve the health of children who suffer 
from genetic disorders.  As our organization and clinical care capacities grow constantly, we 
remain committed to providing the same high quality care we are known for. We continue to 
attract top medical talent to our clinical team who specialize in the fields of pediatrics and 
genetics.  
 
We are proud to introduce to you the most recent physician to join the CSC team, Dr. Vincent 
Carson, MD (pictured below). Dr. Carson joined the Clinic for Special Children in July 2016 as 
staff pediatrician and pediatric neurologist.  He has a special interest in neurogenetics as 
reflected in his previous award-winning work on the natural history of Metachromatic 
Leukodystrophy (a rare, neurodegenerative disease).  Vince earned his B.S. in Biochemistry and 
Molecular Biology from Penn State University in 2004 and his M.D. from Drexel University College 
of Medicine in 2011.  He served as pediatric resident and pediatric neurology resident at the 
Children’s Hospital of Pittsburgh of UPMC from 2011-2016. Dr. Carson has affiliations with the 
American Academy of Neurology and the Child Neurology Society. 
 

As natives of Lancaster county and 
parents of four children ranging in 
age from 18 months to 10 years, Dr. 
Carson and his wife Jen are excited 
to again be close to their extended 
family.  When he isn’t in the office 
or with his family, you may find Dr. 
Carson playing ice hockey on a local 
community team!  
 
Vince and is thrilled to be able to 
offer his services to children with 
special needs in the plain 
population and Lancaster 
community. He began seeing 
patients on September 1st.  
 

Front (L-R): Dr. Vincent Carson, MD, Dr. Kevin Strauss, MD, Dr. Katie Williams, MD, PhD 
Back (L-R): Stephanie Kulp, Christine Hendrickson, Millie Young, Donna Robinson 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support, trust and confidence.  
Sincerely, 
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